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Maths 
In maths this term we will be 
focusing on
 fractions, decimals and percentages. 
Literacy 
In writing we will be 
learning to express our own opinions and complete persuasive writing
. 
Topic 
We will continue to study Japan and the children are enjoying learning about all aspects of Japanese culture.
)
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October 2018 
We are back from the October holiday and ready for another busy and exciting term. There are lots of things to look forward to this term.
Exciting events happening this term include a class assembly for Room 20. Room 20 also have a cycle trip, weather permitting. 
The Halloween disco on 25
th
 October will be spooktacular. Primary six will also be going on a trip to the cinema, as part of the Into Film Festival. 
P4-7 will also be leading the Christmas show this year and we will be starting preparations for this very soon. Time will fly and before we know it… SHOW TIME! 
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Equipment
 For P6 it would be useful if pupils could bring: 
- 2 pencils 
- Eraser 
- Ruler 
- Colouring pens and pencils 
- Calculator 
- Maths Set
-A ring binder or folder to collate work completed on A4 sheets.
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Homework 
Homework will generally be handed out on a Monday and due in on a Friday
 for Rm20 or the following Monday Rm19
. There is weekly spelling, reading, maths and a topic activity each week. If there is any problem finishing homework tasks please don’t hesitate to contact us.
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PE
 
For Room 20 this will continue to be on a Monday and a Thursday each week. For Room 19 this will continue to be on a 
Wednesday and 
T
hursday
.
Children with long hair should have a bobble to keep in their gym bag at school. Earrings must be removed before PE. Please ensure pupils have their PE kits each week.
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